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       Newsletter 
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Dear Parents, 

Autumn Term 1 has been a huge success!  

We’ve had great fun learning about places in the UK and Brilliant Bones and Bodies for topic and the Creation 
story in RE. We explored how we can be Stewards of God’s creation.  

Coming up this half term, our topic is ‘Tomb Raiders!’, where we will be investigating 
Ancient Egypt. As part of this, we will be exploring artefacts, looking at the     
chronology of this period of history and will learn about life in Ancient Egypt. We 
will be writing an Egyptian adventure story and creating an information page about 
our Ancient Egypt learning.  Later in the term, we will begin our next Science topic 
which will focus on light.  

Thank you for your continued support and patience. 

Best Wishes, 

Miss Roberts & Miss Skelton 

Key Dates and Information 
  

• 13.11.23—Antibullying week 

• 13.11.23—Odd Socks day 

• 17.11.23—Children in Need, £1 donation (wear 
yellow or Pudsey items). 

• 24.11.23—Feast of CTK Mass—9.30am 

• 28.11.23—Y3 Ancient Egypt day (to be        
confirmed) 

• 29.11.23—no pens day! Speaking and listening 
activities 

• 30.11.23—Advent Mass—9.30am 

• 4.12.23—Prayer space week 

• 7.12.23—PTFA disco  

• 14.12.23—KS2 Carol Service—1.30pm 

• 15.12.23—last day of term (3pm finish) 

• 16.12.23—PTFA Christmas Fayre  

 

Home Learning 

Reading  

We encourage all children to read daily. We will be 

checking for 3 signatures every week in your child’s 

reading record.  

Times Tables 

At the end of Year 4, every child will be tested on 

their times tables knowledge. The more your child can 

learn this year, will make Year 4 so much easier! We 

will start in class with recapping our x10, x5 and x2, 

then continue on to x3, x4 and x8.  We expect children 

to login to Times Table Rockstars at least 3 times a 

week for a minimum of 10 minutes each session.  

Homework 

Every Friday, your child will be sent home with their 

homework stuck in their homework book. This will 

include Spellings, Maths and English to consolidate 

their learning from that week. This will be due in the 

Uniform 

Naming items of clothing: Please do make sure your child’s name is in any jumpers or coats. A name label or 

sticker works better as pen does rub off. We have a few unclaimed jumpers from last term with no names in, 

if your child is missing one—please ask at the door! 

Cold Weather: Please ensure your child has a water proof coat in school at all times as the weather is so 

unpredictable! As the weather begins to get colder, you may wish to send an extra layer into school with your 

child.  


